
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I'm a voter from Washington County, in Senator Hass's district.  I'm writing to you to ask your support 
for HB 2927, the National Popular Vote bill. 
 
Our experience in the 2016 election convinces me that this is the right thing to do.  We are supposed to 
be a country of one person, one vote--but when one candidate receives over 3,000,000 more votes than 
the other, but is declared the loser, there is something wrong with our system. 
 
I urge you to pass the bill intact and send it directly to the Senate floor for a vote. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Karen Springer 
3165 SW 70th Ave 
Portland, OR 97225-3124 
(503) 292-6605 
 
 

 


